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Dear Member,

Credit Union of Vermont is pleased to announce exciting changes to your Debit Card! In early February, you will
receive a new Visa Debit Card in the mail. This card will replace your existing Credit Union of Vermont Debit Card.

Activating your new card. You will be required to activate your new card before you can use it for purchases.
Simply follow the instructions that will be included with the new card.

Your new card will begin working on February 7, 2022. Do not destroy your old card until that date.

Tap and go with contactless payments. Your new card will feature the safety and security
of contactless payments. From morning coffees to weekly groceries and gas, simply tap to
pay at the register anywhere you see the contactless payment symbol.
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Additional features to help protect against fraud. Our new mobile app for debit cards,
SecurLOCK Equip, will give you control of your card right from your smartphone. You'll be
able to better manage and help protect your accounts from fraud with customizable alerts
and services available 24/7. You can turn your card on and off, set alerts, and more! Download
the app from the app store today and begin using it as soon as your new card arrives!
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Earn rewards points. You can earn rewards points with every purchase made with your
Credit Union of Vermont debit card. Use your card to make all your purchases and earn
points towards exciting rewards!

IMPORTANT: If you have used your Credit Union of Vermont Debit Card to pay for services that are directly
billed to your card, such as Internet services, gym memberships, insurance, etc., be sure to contact those
vendors with your new card number and expiration date so your services are not interrupted.

If you have questions about your new card, please call Credit Union of Vermont at 802.773.0027.

Thank you for being a member of the Credit Union of Vermont!
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